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Important Links: PGS Website - Pine Grove School Website
PGS PTO - PGS PTO Link      PTO- Konstella 
Avon Public Library:   Avon Public Library Resources
Report your Child’s Absence:  Here

 

Avon District Calendar 2021-2022
PGS Minute 
May
2-6 Teacher Appreciation Week
3-5      SBAC Grade 4   9:15-10:15

SBAC Grade 3   11:00-12:00
6 Spirit Day (wear your spirit wear)
11 3rd Gr Field Trip to the Historical society
12 Paul Cryan Photos  3:45-8:00
13 3rd Gr Field Trip to the Historical society
17 Board of Ed Meeting AHS  7:00pm
22       PGS 30th Birthday Party Bash  3:00-6:00
30 Memorial Day- No School
June
13 Sycamore Day (4th grade)
16 Last Day or School - Half Day
            

From the Principals:
Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week.  
Our wonderful PTO has put together a 
schedule of treats that our teachers will be 
showered with to show how grateful we are 
as a community for all that they do for 
children.  
We would like to take this opportunity to give 
a big shout out to our amazing staff. While 
our staff have different titles, we remind them 
that they are ALL teachers.  They teach us 
important content, they teach how to hold a 
pencil, how to speak proficiently, how to be 
kind to others, how to manage our emotions, 
and how to clean up after ourselves. We are 
fortunate to have a group of people who are 
passionate about education and love 
working with children.  
As principals, it is an honor to work 
alongside these talented and generous 
professionals.  Thank you teachers for giving 
of your time, talents and love to the children 
of Pine Grove School.
~ Mrs. Borio and Mrs. Buckle

                              

 

    

 

               

Nurses Corner:    
Many children are  wearing masks to school.  If your 
child would like to wear a mask, please send them 
to school with a few replacements as we no longer 
have a supply..  Also, if your child has tested COVID 
positive, please contact the school nurse to let her 
know.
Thank you!

Parent Pick Up Change:  Beginning Monday, 
May 2, 2022 we will move to having only one parent 
pick up wave at dismissal time.  The gate will be 
opened at 3:20 pm (please do not arrive any earlier) 
and all students who are picked up by an adult will 
be dismissed at 3:25pm.  Thank you in advance for 
your flexibility and understanding.  Lastly, we 
encourage you to take this opportunity to have your 
child give the bus a try.  It could be a chance for 
them to learn a new routine in preparation for more 
independence next school year. 

Attention 4th Grade Parents!:
Photos needed for the 4th grade slideshow The 
annual slideshow is an important piece of the end of 
year activities for our 4th graders and we need your 
help!  Look back through your pictures at PGS and 
send us your best.  Please submit photos (no 
more than five) HERE.  Photos should be school 
related (class parties, the bus stop, first day of 
school, field trips, etc).  Please send your photos 
by May 15.   Reach out to Jaclyn Pare 
(jaclynpare@gmail.com) or Hillary Horgan 
(hillaryhorgan@gmail.com) with any questions.

Spirit Day:
Spirit Day is Friday, May 6th..  Please wear your spirit 
shirts.  If you don’t have one, wear the following color 
for your grade level:  Kindergarten - Yellow, 1st 
Grade - Green, 2nd Grade - Orange, 3rd Grade - 
Red, 4th Grade - Blue
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